From: SANTE C3 HSC

Sent: lundi 6 septembre 2021 10:46

To: SANTE C3 HSC

Subject: RE: Survey COVID-19 testing (TWG) – DL Mon 6 Sept 14:00

Dear members of the HSC, Dear colleagues,

A kind reminder to please complete the short HSC survey on rapid antigen tests. We have extended the deadline to **14:00 today**.

Kind regards, HSC Secretariat

From: SANTE C3 HSC <<u>SANTE-C3-HSC@ec.europa.eu</u>> Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 6:14 PM

To: SANTE C3 HSC <<u>SANTE-C3-HSC@ec.europa.eu</u>>

Subject: Survey COVID-19 testing (TWG) – DL Mon 6 Sept 12:00

Dear members of the HSC,

Dear colleagues,

The HSC technical working group has continued its discussions on the criteria and definitions to be used for the evaluation studies assessing the clinical performance of COVID-19 rapid antigen tests, as well as the development of a guidance document setting out further details for conducting such evaluation studies.

In the context of these discussions and further developments in the area of COVID-19 testing, we would greatly appreciate it if you could respond to a short survey (6 questions) by **Monday 6 September 12:00**. You can find the survey here: https://ec.europa.eu/eusurvey/runner/a73e428d-2bf5-c0f5-3b3e-6a27cef58f2c

The answers will feed into the discussions of the next TWG, which will take place on Tue 7 Sept, and will also be presented at the HSC meeting next week Wed 8 Sept.

Thank you very much in advance, Kind regards, HSC Secretariat